MR. RICHARD PAGE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

40 WATER ST.

SUITE 700

NEW PHILADELPHIA, PA. 17959

DEAR : MR. PAGE

HOW WONDERFUL TO HAVE HAD THE OPPORTUNITY TO HAVE YOU AND
LINA MARIA JIMENEZ VARGAS VISIT OUR SCHOOL ON MONDAY MAY 8. THE
PRESENTATION WAS OUTSTANDING. SURELY YOU WiLL HAVE MANY
STUDENTS TO CONTACT CONCERNING THEIR INTEREST IN SPONSORING AND
OR BECOMING A FOREIGN EXCHANGE STUDENT. BEST WISHES FOR SUCH
A POSITIVE AND WORTHWHILE PROGRAM. KEEP UP THE FINE WORK.
iVAYA CON DIOS!

Sincerely,

MRS. LYNDARITTER

KEYSTONE OAKS HIGH SCHOOL
1000 Kelton Ave.

Pgh. Pa. 15216

(412) 571-6000 X 1206




